Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:28 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: The charm of Winslow

From: Karla Sammons <highroadevents@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2019 11:14 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: The charm of Winslow

Ms. Wright,
| was drawn to living on Bl because of its natural beauty and the charm of Winslow.

That being said, traffic and parking are at a breaking point.

The Planning Committee's disapproval of the large 80+ room hotel is fully supported by me...it has no place existing in
this village.

In all the conversations I've been a part of or overheard, not one person supported the hotel being built. Who do you
know who would approve it's construction?

Im sure you will give us
A thoughtful decision.

Gratefully
Karla Sammons

509-953-0265

Sent from my iPhone



